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Comments: Please do not allow random timber cutting in our North Georgia forests, nor a stripping of important
environmental resources. North Georgia's wooded mountains and parks are a huge draw for Atlantans and
others, and are one of our state's most valuable resources. The public should decide what actions are taken, not
individual business interests or corporations. Thank you.



